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Comments: Restricting climbing to current climbing areas is entirely unenforcable. There is no possible way to

keep up with such an endeavour. It will just cause unnecessary problems with the management and climbers. If

there is no data to show restriction would be necessary, then it should be allowed to have new anchors. Unless

there is proof of cultural or natural resources to protect, then there is no reason to not enable new anchors to be

set.


